
TOWN OF PORT WASHINGTON  
NOTICE THAT ASSESSMENT ROLL IS AVAILABLE  

FOR EXAMINATION 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Assessment Roll for the Town of Port Washington is 

open for inspection and the Assessor will be present on 
Wednesday, April 17, 2024, from 3:00 – 5:00 p.m. at the Port Washington Town Hall, 3715 

Highland Drive, Port Washington WI 53074. 
At said meeting instructional materials shall be available. 

APPOINTMENTS ARE NECESSARY and can be scheduled by contacting the Assessor 
directly, Calvin Magnan at Magnan Assessment Services at (262) 542-3332. 

If you have questions, please contact Magnan Assessment Services at (262) 542-3332 or Heather 
Krueger, Clerk at (262) 284-5235 and leave a message.  Town Hall Office Hours are on 

Monday’s and Wednesday’s from 9:00 am - 4:00 pm. 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
       Heather Krueger, Clerk  
       Town of Port Washington 
 


